
Project Update: May 2016 
 
First field visit 
 
From 16th March to 3rd April 2016 the first field visit was performed in the city of Leticia, the 
village of Pedrera and the Yaigojé Apaporis National Park. In the city of Leticia was achieved 
interviewing the professors from the Nacional University Carlos Franky and Juan Alvaro 
Echeverri and the area chief from Yaigojé Apaporis National Park Diego Luis Muñoz. Likewise, 
we interviewed Jaime Tanimuca who was Secretary of Education in ACIYA (Asociación de 
Capitanes Indígenas del Yaigojé Apaporis) in the village of Pedrera. Finally we managed to 
work with the communities of Centro providencia and Bellavista, where it was possible to 
hold interviews and a workshop with focus groups formed by shamans, captains, leaders, 
researchers and women. 
 
With interviews and workshops conducted are expected to synthesize the information 
gathered to be putting together what will be the results and discussions of the project. 
 

 
Jaime Tanimuca workshop 
 



 
Joaquin Macuna interview, Centro providencia community shaman  
 

 
 
Edilberto Tanimuca interview, Bella vista community leader 
 


